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Public's last opportunity on old I-40 Crosstown interstate 
Now that westbound I-40 Crosstown traffic has been switched and all traffic has been 
taken off the old Crosstown, the Oklahoma Department of Transportation wants to make 
available a last opportunity for the public to visit the old bridge before it is taken 
down and fully deconstructed.  
 
This is a unique opportunity for young and old - whether your interest is taking a walk, 
capturing a picture or two or driving the old interstate bridge -join us on the old 
Crosstown for a historic moment. There will also be small mementos of old Crosstown 
pavement available as a keepsake, while they last.  
 
 Wednesday, Feb. 29, 2012  
 10am - 2pm (come & go) 
 On the old westbound I-40 Crosstown, between Robinson Ave. & Classen 

Blvd.   
 Directions & Parking: The Robinson Ave. on-ramp will be the only method of 

getting onto the old westbound I-40 lanes. Parking for those wanting to walk 
the highway will be available in the center lanes. Those driving will continue at 
low speeds on the outside lane to Classen Blvd.    
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(Editors and News Directors: For details please call the ODOT Media & Public 
Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 

 


